
 
 

 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

CITY OF SAMMAMISH 
 

Sammamish City Council 
Reception for Snoqualmie Tribe 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Sammamish City Council will hold a reception on Tuesday, 
March 14, 2023, with members of the Snoqualmie Tribal Council. City Council will thank the 
Tribe for an Eighth Generation blanket. The reception will begin at 5:30 pm and end at 6:20 
pm.  
 
The city will provide an in-person location for the public to attend. The City Council Special 
Meeting will follow at 6:30 pm and is accessible to the public and public comment can be 
submitted to the Clerk by 5:00 pm, the day of the meeting.  
  
To Attend the Reception:    

• City Hall Council Chambers - 801 228th Avenue SE 
 
Additional information about the City Council Reception may be obtained by contacting the 
City Clerk, Lita Hachey, at lhachey@sammamish.us or via telephone at (425) 295-0512. 
 
 
Lita Hachey 
City Clerk 
 
 
Published Seattle Times: March 6, 2023 
 

mailto:lhachey@sammamish.us

